KEGS RETURNED FOR CREDIT

Inspection/approval by Brewery Representative is required.

All returned kegs must be accompanied by a keg-tag explaining the nature of the problem.
Keg return tags are on the back of the neck collars.

Besides leakers, returned kegs must be at least half full to be eligible for credit.
Beer must be in code to be eligible for credit.
Draught beer should be kept refrigerated until its return.

Product that has been deemed un-sellable will be accepted and issued a full credit only if the following steps are
followed:

Separate and identify each keg, collect the keg tag number from the barcode sticker on the valve stem of the
keg. Fill out the back of the keg collar completely (attach sheet with pertinent information and explaining the
nature of the problem to the keg if collar is missing). Kegs must be shrink wrapped on a separate pallet (even if
less than a full pallet).

Fill out the “Keg Return for Credit Form” (see next page) completely and email it to your Brewery
Representative. All returns must be approved by your Brewery Representative.

Your Brewery Representative sill review the keg and request and notify the Brewery. The Brewery will then
notify Kegspediter. Do not contact Kegspediter directly for this service.

Kegspediter will arrange for the pickup and direct shipment of the keg(s) back to Bell’s on a separate truck from
other returns then notify Distributor of pickup commitment date and LTL carrier.

When received, Bell’s will process for credit.

Other than recalled product, kegs must be in code and at least half full to be considered for credit.



